

RFP for Two Long-Term Structured Residences (LTSR)
____________________________________________________________________________________

Release Date: Monday, February 3, 2025
Due Date: 3 p.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, March 27, 2025.

Allegheny County, through its Department of Human Services (DHS), is seeking Proposals from qualified Proposers to establish and operate two licensed Long-Term Structured Residences (LTSRs).
 
An LTSR is a highly structured and therapeutic residential mental health treatment facility designed to enhance an individual's functioning while stabilizing the psychiatric symptoms that originally led to the need for acute care. These facilities are intended for adults who qualify for hospitalization but who can receive adequate care in a community-based LTSR setting. 
 
This solicitation seeks the establishment of two LTSRs, one each for two target populations, henceforth referred to as the LTSR for Target Population A and the LTSR for Target Population B. Both populations have serious mental illnesses (SMI), forensic risks or involvement, and unique functional impairments related to serious mental illnesses and/or neurodevelopmental disorders; Target Population B may also have a diagnosis of Intellectual Disability (ID) and/or Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD).

Join us for a virtual office hours session at 11 a.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, February 20, 2025. 
 
Proposals must be submitted electronically on DHS's Bonfire Portal. Please see the RFP for more details.
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